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October 2, 2020 Lea esta carta en espafiol

Leia esta carta em portugués
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Dear Sturgis Families,

I write to you today with an update and preview of some upcoming communications you can expect
to receive from Sturgis. For clarity, I present these notes below via a numbered format:

1. In case you might have missed it, please see my letter to families sent Friday, September
25th .

2. Beginning next Friday, you will receive via email a campus-specific newsletter. I will send
my weekly letter, as well, when I have information to share.

3. Next week, we will send you a digital copy of this year’s student handbook. An electronic
parent signature will be required. Details to follow.

4. Monday, October 12th is a federal holiday. There is no school that day (remote or in-person).

5. Families may apply for free and reduced lunch services via our online form. Please note that
eligible students also receive subsidized CCRTA passes and other school related costs (such
as athletics fees, cap and gown fee, college application fees, and college admission testing
fees).

6. Wednesdays are asynchronous learning days. Students should be working independently on
their assignments throughout the day, and taking advantage of teacher office hours and club
meeting times. To be clear, Wednesday is a school day (not an off-day nor a work-at-my-job

day).

Sincerely,

Paul Marble
Executive Director
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1o7k8Te715CFnQS58E5oxauW0ize2AJrIIJG8uxZ7exo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18Fr1h8Dk9CkZqwN-nRQ8UIjBPMhJksV1WLmxRFc85Z0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iSIvVWRjUkuu1KJtPgyZmihhMET43Y0Yb3dmY_GW6ck/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.sturgischarterschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Paul-Marbles-Letter-to-Families-9_25_20.pdf
https://www.sturgischarterschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Paul-Marbles-Letter-to-Families-9_25_20.pdf
https://www.sturgischarterschool.com/home/financial-assistance/

